
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 196 of 2022 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/0001/22  

  

 

31 October 2022 

 

 

 

Cancellation of Local Notice to Mariners No 176 of 2022 - re - Danger due to 

protruding studs at Għar Lapsi slipway 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the protruding 

steel studs at Għar Lapsi slipway, have been removed. 

 

 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 176 of 2022 is hereby CANCELLED 


